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St Oswald’s CE Primary School 

Church Road, Aston Juxta Mondrum, Nantwich, Cheshire.  
CW5 6DP 

Telephone : 01270 623826 
 

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Louise McDonough 

admin@stoswald-worl.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

@stoswaldsworleston  

           ‘’Let your light shine’’       Matthew 5:16                                                          

This term we are celebrating Compassion 

     Prayer of the week 
 

Dear Lord, 
remind us to be compassionate, kind and caring. 

Please encourage us to take care of those who need it 
and have empathy towards others. 

Amen 

              School Diary Dates  
 
November 
13th Road Safety Presentation Y6 
16th Odeon R/Y1/Y2 
17th Children In Need Day 
20th Open Day 
21st Odeon Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 
 
December 
1st Academy photography 
6th Parent Coffee Morning 
12th Rec/KS1 Nativity 2pm/6pm 
14th KS2 Carol Concert 6pm 
15th Nursery Christmas crafts/song 
15th Open Day 
19th Carol Service at Church 
20th Crewe Lyceum Cinderella R-Y6 
21st Break up for Christmas 
25th Merry Christmas 
 
January 2024 
1st Happy New Year 
8th Back to school 

Happy Birthday to you 

Happy birthday to Mrs McDonough, 
Agnes and Marcella. 

 We hope you all have a magical day. 

 

Attendance of the week 

Reception 98% 

Congratulations Edward 
 

Edward won his 25metres swimming race at a National 
Swimming Gala, held in Enfield London representing Crewe 

seahorses club, on Saturday 28th October.  
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   Let Your Light Shine, Our Stars of the Week 
 
Mrs McDonough ‘s Star of the Week -  Every single child in school for letting their 
light shine and being superb this week 

Owls  -  Dottie for joining in beautifully with learning about Bonfire night and fire safety, also  
Lyra for working so hard in maths this week 

Deers  -  Oliver for always persevering with his work, also Eva for an amazing first week at St Os-
wald’s 

Hedgehogs  - Olivia for trying so hard with her spellings, also Isaac  for trying really hard in 
Maths this week 

Foxes - Daniel for his super maths work this week, also Sienna S for her fantastic attitude and 
effort in all lessons 

Sports  Star of the week - Nell, George K, Abbie A and Sonny for amazing hard work in PE this 
week 

Wraparound care star of the week - Noah for being a super role model and always being help-
ful 

Christian Value - Compassion 
Owls -  Pip for helping the younger children in the Owls class 

Deers -  Scott for being a compassionate friend 
 
Hedgehogs - Ed for taking time to help others and being so patient 

Foxes -  Willow M for always being kind and helpful 

    Top 5 Mathletes of the week 
 

Herbie Darcy 

Joseph Maddie 

Willam  

New Lunch Menu commencing 6th November 
 

The new lunch menu for St Oswald’s commences on Monday with week 1.  A copy of the new menu 
has already been emailed but can also be found on the school website. 
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Mrs McDonough’s Messages 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

A warm welcome back after a restful half term break, I do hope you had an enjoyable week 
with family and friends. 

It has been a busy first week back at school and I am particularly proud of every single 
child this week for fully embracing their learning and letting their light shine this week. 

KS2 had their Times Tables Rock Stars day today.  This was their treat for working so hard 
on their Times Tables during the Battle of the Bands from 19th October to 3rd November. 
Certificates have been awarded today to the children who earnt the most points. Congratu-
lations to all KS2 for taking part. 

A gentle reminder that the school gate closes at 8:45am each morning  Therefore anyone 
arriving after this time will be classed as late.  Please do ensure your child arrives before 
the gate closes so they are in their class on time and ready to start the day with their 
class.  Thank you for your co-operation. 

We have an exciting Y5/6 gymnastics competition next week and the children involved are 
training hard to represent St Oswalds.  We know they will let their light shine and we are 
incredibly proud of them all. 

As always if you need to speak to me or contact me for any reason, please don’t hesitate to 
telephone or email principalstoswalds@RCSAT.cheshire.sch.uk. 

Kind Regards,  

Louise McDonough 

 


